
City of Grosse Pointe Woods 
Solid Waste Program Update -Winter 2018 
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Dear City of Grosse Pointe Woods Resident: 

,, osSE P01�"-
• U� ,_c,,;,.1' l'Ulc1111 ./'>-(> � 0 

�r S' $-�"' ,..,% �

v
\ 

As you are now aware , the City of Grosse Pointe Woods has awarded the 

solid waste contract to GFL for five years . Along with the award, GFL will 
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be providing 65 gallon wheeled trash carts and 65 gallon recycling carts to all 

residents starting March 26, 2018. 
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This will be a significant enhancement to our existing solid waste program that 

will continue to include, recycling services, yard waste processing and continued 

bulky waste collection. To assist you during this transition period, we have made 

available pertinent information that outlines all of the services you presently have 

and new enhancements that will improve the entire solid waste program. 

Please keep this information in a convenient location. If you should have any 

questions or need additional information please contact our Customer Care 

Center at 844.464.3587 Monday through Friday from 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

Service Days: 

Please be aware that your current 4 day collection schedule has not changed. 

GFL will continue to collect your household solid waste, yard waste, large bulky 

waste, and recyclables on the same day you are presently receiving service. 

HOUSEHOLD SOLID WASTE-NEW CART PROGRAM 
Grosse Pointe Woods residents will begin universal use 

of 65-gallon refuse containers starting March 26, 2018. 

• 65-gallon refuse containers are cocoa brown

with hinged cocoa brown lids & wheels with City of 

Grosse Pointe Woods stamped on both sides. 

In an effort to keep our city neat and clean, and 

improve the quality of your collection services, we 

are moving to a new roll out cart system. A 65-gallon 

trash cart will be delivered to your home starting 

March 26, 2018 with assembly and delivery being 

completed within 10- 12 days.The new cart will be 

placed at the edge of your property by the driveway. 

Please start using your new 65-gallon trash cart as 

soon as it's delivered to your home. 

Should you need an additional trash cart, they can 

be purchased from GFL, just contact their Customer 

Care Center at 844.464.3587. 
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Each cart has a serial number and will be assigned 

to a specific street address. Carts, once delivered, are 

the property of the address it is assigned to. 

Please place household solid waste out in your 

new 65-gallon cart by 7:00 am. To provide a safe 

environment in every neighborhood, please remove 

containers within 12 hours of pick up and store 

accordingly in a garage or behind your residence or 

garage. Carts should not be stored in front of or along 

side your place of residence. To eliminate spillage and 

possible injury, please do not overload containers. 

Weight limit on 65-gallon trash carts should not 

exceed 165 pounds. 

_ �ote: To help keep your new cart 

in a clean and sanitary condition, 

your should contain household 

waste in plastic bags prior to placing 

in your cart. 
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environmental Green Today. Green For Life. GFLUSA.com 












